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September 12, 2016
Dear parents/families,


Welcome to a new and exciting year here at School 52! I hope you and your family had a fun and restful summer vacation. For those of you that don’t know me, my name is Kristen Eccleston and I will be working with your child this year on their speech-language goals.

Communication is the most important skill your child will use throughout his or her life. It allows your child to express themself and contributes to overall academic growth. He or she will be working on many different skills this year in therapy. These may include working on saying specific sounds more accurately or smoothly, developing their vocabulary skills and linguistic concept knowledge, and/or their overall listening and speaking skills.


I will be working closely with your child and their teacher to address his or her goals. I will work with your child’s teacher to incorporate grade level curriculum into therapy activities that address student objectives. You are also a vital member of this team. Throughout the year I will be sending home activities for your child to complete with your support at home. In working together, we can all help to improve your child’s speech-language skills.
Please call me, write me an email, or send a note in with your child with any questions, comments, or concerns. You can reach me at 482-9614 ext. 2102. My email is Kristen.Eccleston@rcsdk12.org. Your child’s tentative speech-language schedule is listed below. I look forward to working with your child!

Sincerely,

Kristen Eccleston, M.S., CCC-SLP
Speech-Language Pathologist
